
Hangzhou Dahuan Technology Co.,Ltd.

                                                               Zamac Perfume Cap Wholesale

Factory direct price refined electroplated zamac perfume cap with various kinds of colors, shapes for your perfume bottle 
packaging, customization available for your private label perfume. GP Bottles is offering logo service with technology of 

printing, laser engraving, molding to create unique zamac perfume cap and glass bottle packaging. Contact us now to get 
more informations.

GP Bottles - Gpbottles.com

Image Model no. Dimensions Weight Neck MOQ

GP-001ZC Φ34.5 x H 37mm 60.0 g FEA15 5,000 pcs

GP-002ZC W29.5 x H32.4mm 44.0 g FEA15 5,000 pcs

GP-003ZC Φ35 x H 28.3mm 41.4 g FEA15 5,000 pcs

GP-004ZC Φ30.9 x H 38mm 50.0 g FEA15 5,000 pcs

GP-005ZC Φ28 x H 32.5mm 47.0 g FEA15 5,000 pcs

GP-006ZC Φ31.6 x H 27.3mm 50.0 g FEA15 5,000 pcs



Hangzhou Dahuan Technology Co.,Ltd.

                                                               Zamac Perfume Cap Wholesale

Factory direct price refined electroplated zamac perfume cap with various kinds of colors, shapes for your perfume bottle 
packaging, customization available for your private label perfume. GP Bottles is offering logo service with technology of 

printing, laser engraving, molding to create unique zamac perfume cap and glass bottle packaging. Contact us now to get 
more informations.

GP Bottles - Gpbottles.com

Image Model no. Dimensions Weight Neck MOQ

GP-007ZC L26 x W26 x H 30mm 53.7 g FEA15 5,000 pcs

GP-008ZC Φ24.4 x H 65.7mm 31.6 g FEA15 5,000 pcs

GP-009ZC  Φ26 x H 30.4mm 27.0 g FEA15 5,000 pcs

GP-010ZC Φ35.7 x H 30mm 60.0 g FEA15 5,000 pcs

GP-011ZC L27 x W26 x 33.4mm 54.0 g FEA15 5,000 pcs

GP-012ZC L29 x W29 x H26.4mm 44.6 g FEA15 5,000 pcs



Hangzhou Dahuan Technology Co.,Ltd.

                                                               Zamac Perfume Cap Wholesale

Factory direct price refined electroplated zamac perfume cap with various kinds of colors, shapes for your perfume bottle 
packaging, customization available for your private label perfume. GP Bottles is offering logo service with technology of 

printing, laser engraving, molding to create unique zamac perfume cap and glass bottle packaging. Contact us now to get 
more informations.

GP Bottles - Gpbottles.com

Image Model no. Dimensions Weight Neck MOQ

GP-013ZC L33.7 x W24.7 x H29mm 42.0 g FEA15 5,000 pcs

GP-014ZC Φ27.5 x H 39.5mm 43.0 g FEA15 5,000 pcs

GP-015ZC Φ27.5 x H 39.5mm 37.6 g FEA15 5,000 pcs

GP-016ZC Φ31 x H 30.4mm 51.7 g FEA15 5,000 pcs

GP-017ZC L41 x W30 x 29 mm 87.5 g FEA15 5,000 pcs

GP-018ZC Φ36 x H 41.3mm 81.4 g FEA15 5,000 pcs



Hangzhou Dahuan Technology Co.,Ltd.

                                                               Zamac Perfume Cap Wholesale

Factory direct price refined electroplated zamac perfume cap with various kinds of colors, shapes for your perfume bottle 
packaging, customization available for your private label perfume. GP Bottles is offering logo service with technology of 

printing, laser engraving, molding to create unique zamac perfume cap and glass bottle packaging. Contact us now to get 
more informations.

GP Bottles - Gpbottles.com

Image Model no. Dimensions Weight Neck MOQ

GP-019ZC Φ33 x H 33mm 44.0 g FEA15 3,000 pcs

GP-020ZC Φ36 x H 41.3mm 81.4 g FEA15 5,000 pcs

GP-021ZC Φ36 x H 41.3mm 48.0 g FEA15 5,000 pcs

GP-022ZC Φ31 x H33 mm 38.6 g FEA15 5,000 pcs

GP-023ZC  Φ30 x H33.5 mm 41.5 g FEA15 5,000 pcs

GP-024ZC L31.5 x W31.5 x H31 mm 55.0 g FEA15 5,000 pcs



Hangzhou Dahuan Technology Co.,Ltd.

                                                               Zamac Perfume Cap Wholesale

Factory direct price refined electroplated zamac perfume cap with various kinds of colors, shapes for your perfume bottle 
packaging, customization available for your private label perfume. GP Bottles is offering logo service with technology of 

printing, laser engraving, molding to create unique zamac perfume cap and glass bottle packaging. Contact us now to get 
more informations.

GP Bottles - Gpbottles.com

Image Model no. Dimensions Weight Neck MOQ

GP-025ZC Φ33.5 x H39 mm 79.5 g FEA15 5,000 pcs

GP-026ZC L35 x W29 x H37 mm 54.0 g FEA15 5,000 pcs

GP-027ZC Φ31.5 x H30 mm 49.0 g FEA15 5,000 pcs

GP-028ZC Φ24.5 x H31.5 mm 32.5 g FEA15 3,000 pcs

GP-029ZC Φ29 x H31 mm 48.0 g FEA15 5,000 pcs

GP-030ZC Φ31 x H38.5 mm 71.6 g FEA15 5,000 pcs



Hangzhou Dahuan Technology Co.,Ltd.

                                                               Zamac Perfume Cap Wholesale

Factory direct price refined electroplated zamac perfume cap with various kinds of colors, shapes for your perfume bottle 
packaging, customization available for your private label perfume. GP Bottles is offering logo service with technology of 

printing, laser engraving, molding to create unique zamac perfume cap and glass bottle packaging. Contact us now to get 
more informations.

GP Bottles - Gpbottles.com

Image Model no. Dimensions Weight Neck MOQ

GP-031ZC L37 x W27.5 x H28mm 49.5 g FEA15 3,000 pcs

GP-032ZC Φ32 x H27 mm 51.5 g FEA15 5,000 pcs

GP-033ZC L47 x W28 x H28 mm 59.0 g FEA15 5,000 pcs

GP-034ZC L47 x W28 x H28 mm 40.5 g FEA15 5,000 pcs

GP-035ZC Φ36 x H34.5 mm 83.5 g FEA15 5,000 pcs

GP-036ZC Φ37 x H39 mm 70.0 g FEA15 5,000 pcs



Hangzhou Dahuan Technology Co.,Ltd.

                                                               Zamac Perfume Cap Wholesale

Factory direct price refined electroplated zamac perfume cap with various kinds of colors, shapes for your perfume bottle 
packaging, customization available for your private label perfume. GP Bottles is offering logo service with technology of 

printing, laser engraving, molding to create unique zamac perfume cap and glass bottle packaging. Contact us now to get 
more informations.

GP Bottles - Gpbottles.com

Image Model no. Dimensions Weight Neck MOQ

GP-037ZC Φ37 x H39 mm 47.0 g FEA15 5,000 pcs

GP-038ZC Φ35 x H30 mm 47.5 g FEA15 3,000 pcs

GP-039ZC L34 x W28 x H38.5 mm 39.5 g FEA15 5,000 pcs

GP-040ZC Φ33 x H30 mm 47.0 g FEA15 5,000 pcs

GP-041ZC Φ34 x H30.5 mm 55.0 g FEA15 5,000 pcs

GP-042ZC L24 x W24 x H38.5 mm 37.0 g FEA15 5,000 pcs



Hangzhou Dahuan Technology Co.,Ltd.

                                                               Zamac Perfume Cap Wholesale

Factory direct price refined electroplated zamac perfume cap with various kinds of colors, shapes for your perfume bottle 
packaging, customization available for your private label perfume. GP Bottles is offering logo service with technology of 

printing, laser engraving, molding to create unique zamac perfume cap and glass bottle packaging. Contact us now to get 
more informations.

GP Bottles - Gpbottles.com

Image Model no. Dimensions Weight Neck MOQ

GP-043ZC Φ34 x H33mm 73.0 g FEA15 5,000 pcs

GP-044ZC Φ24.5 x H31.5mm 28.5 g FEA15 5,000 pcs

GP-045ZC Φ36.5 x H28mm 58.0 g FEA15 5,000 pcs

GP-046ZC Φ36 x H31.5mm 92.0 g FEA15 5,000 pcs

GP-047ZC L38 x W35.5 x H27.5 mm 63.5 g FEA15 5,000 pcs

GP-048ZC Φ26 x H39mm 44.5 g FEA15 3,000 pcs



Hangzhou Dahuan Technology Co.,Ltd.

                                                               Zamac Perfume Cap Wholesale

Factory direct price refined electroplated zamac perfume cap with various kinds of colors, shapes for your perfume bottle 
packaging, customization available for your private label perfume. GP Bottles is offering logo service with technology of 

printing, laser engraving, molding to create unique zamac perfume cap and glass bottle packaging. Contact us now to get 
more informations.

GP Bottles - Gpbottles.com

Image Model no. Dimensions Weight Neck MOQ

GP-049ZC Φ37.8 x H29mm 46.8 g FEA15 5,000 pcs

GP-050ZC L40 x W29 x H30 mm 58.6 g FEA15 3,000 pcs

GP-051ZC L45 x W29 x H28 mm 43.6 g FEA15 3,000 pcs

GP-052ZC Φ41 x H31.5mm 80.0 g FEA15 3,000 pcs

GP-053ZC Φ27.5 x H29.5mm 33.0 g FEA15 5,000 pcs

GP-054ZC L28 x W28 x H29 mm 68.0 g FEA15 3,000 pcs



Hangzhou Dahuan Technology Co.,Ltd.

                                                               Zamac Perfume Cap Wholesale

Factory direct price refined electroplated zamac perfume cap with various kinds of colors, shapes for your perfume bottle 
packaging, customization available for your private label perfume. GP Bottles is offering logo service with technology of 

printing, laser engraving, molding to create unique zamac perfume cap and glass bottle packaging. Contact us now to get 
more informations.

GP Bottles - Gpbottles.com

Image Model no. Dimensions Weight Neck MOQ

GP-055ZC Φ27.5 x H31.5mm 51.0 g FEA15 3,000 pcs

GP-056ZC L42.5 x W27.5 x H28.5 mm 69.5 g FEA15 5,000 pcs

GP-057ZC L32.5 x W31.5 x H34 mm 50.8 g FEA15 3,000 pcs

GP-058ZC Φ29.5 x H34mm 35.8 g FEA15 3,000 pcs

GP-059ZC L35 x W35 x H30 mm 54.0 g FEA15 3,000 pcs

GP-060ZC L30 x W28 x H29.5 mm 45.0 g FEA15 3,000 pcs



Hangzhou Dahuan Technology Co.,Ltd.

                                                               Zamac Perfume Cap Wholesale

Factory direct price refined electroplated zamac perfume cap with various kinds of colors, shapes for your perfume bottle 
packaging, customization available for your private label perfume. GP Bottles is offering logo service with technology of 

printing, laser engraving, molding to create unique zamac perfume cap and glass bottle packaging. Contact us now to get 
more informations.

GP Bottles - Gpbottles.com

Image Model no. Dimensions Weight Neck MOQ

GP-061ZC L28 x W28 x H37 mm 67.5 g FEA15 3,000 pcs

GP-062ZC L41 x W30 x H29.5 mm 50.0 g FEA15 3,000 pcs

GP-063ZC Φ38 x H35.5mm 36.0 g FEA15 3,000 pcs

GP-064ZC 41.0 g FEA15 3,000 pcs

GP-065ZC L48.5 x W27 x H75mm 43.0 g FEA15 10,000 pcs

GP-066ZC L41.5 x W27 x H32mm 79.0 g FEA15 5,000 pcs



Hangzhou Dahuan Technology Co.,Ltd.

                                                               Zamac Perfume Cap Wholesale

Factory direct price refined electroplated zamac perfume cap with various kinds of colors, shapes for your perfume bottle 
packaging, customization available for your private label perfume. GP Bottles is offering logo service with technology of 

printing, laser engraving, molding to create unique zamac perfume cap and glass bottle packaging. Contact us now to get 
more informations.

GP Bottles - Gpbottles.com

Image Model no. Dimensions Weight Neck MOQ

GP-067ZC L44 x W25 x H30mm 47.5 g FEA15 5,000 pcs

GP-068ZC L44.5 x W27 x H29mm 47.0 g FEA15 5,000 pcs

GP-069ZC Φ37 x H29mm 85.0 g FEA15 5,000 pcs

GP-070ZC Φ35.5 x H28mm 46.6 g FEA15 5,000 pcs

GP-071ZC Φ32 x H29mm 52.0 g FEA15 10,000 pcs

GP-072ZC L40.5 x W36 x H29.5mm 50.0 g FEA15 5,000 pcs



Hangzhou Dahuan Technology Co.,Ltd.

                                                               Zamac Perfume Cap Wholesale

Factory direct price refined electroplated zamac perfume cap with various kinds of colors, shapes for your perfume bottle 
packaging, customization available for your private label perfume. GP Bottles is offering logo service with technology of 

printing, laser engraving, molding to create unique zamac perfume cap and glass bottle packaging. Contact us now to get 
more informations.

GP Bottles - Gpbottles.com

Image Model no. Dimensions Weight Neck MOQ

GP-073ZC Φ30 x H29.5mm 62.8 g FEA15 5,000 pcs

GP-074ZC L40.5 x W31 x H32mm 77.3 g FEA15 5,000 pcs

GP-075ZC Φ35.5 x H29.5mm 50.5 g FEA15 5,000 pcs

GP-076ZC L24.5 x W24.5 x H27mm 46.0 g FEA15 10,000 pcs

GP-077ZC Φ39 x H30mm 71.8 g FEA15 5,000 pcs

GP-078ZC Φ35 x H33mm 45.8 g FEA15 3,000 pcs



Hangzhou Dahuan Technology Co.,Ltd.

                                                               Zamac Perfume Cap Wholesale

Factory direct price refined electroplated zamac perfume cap with various kinds of colors, shapes for your perfume bottle 
packaging, customization available for your private label perfume. GP Bottles is offering logo service with technology of 

printing, laser engraving, molding to create unique zamac perfume cap and glass bottle packaging. Contact us now to get 
more informations.

GP Bottles - Gpbottles.com

Image Model no. Dimensions Weight Neck MOQ

GP-079ZC L27 x W27 x H30mm 46.0 g FEA15 3,000 pcs

GP-080ZC Φ30 x H27.5mm 61.5 g FEA15 3,000 pcs

GP-081ZC L40 x W24 x H30mm 45.0 g FEA15 3,000 pcs

GP-082ZC L34 x W25 x H28mm 82.0 g FEA15 3,000 pcs

GP-083ZC L35 x W35 x H39mm 75.0 g FEA15 3,000 pcs

GP-084ZC L66 x W28 x H66mm 89.0 g FEA15 3,000 pcs



Hangzhou Dahuan Technology Co.,Ltd.

                                                               Zamac Perfume Cap Wholesale

Factory direct price refined electroplated zamac perfume cap with various kinds of colors, shapes for your perfume bottle 
packaging, customization available for your private label perfume. GP Bottles is offering logo service with technology of 

printing, laser engraving, molding to create unique zamac perfume cap and glass bottle packaging. Contact us now to get 
more informations.

GP Bottles - Gpbottles.com

Image Model no. Dimensions Weight Neck MOQ

GP-085ZC L22.8 x W32.7 x H58.8mm 55.0 g FEA15 3,000 pcs

GP-086ZC Φ37.5 x H30mm 73.0 g FEA15 3,000 pcs

GP-087ZC Φ27 x H31mm 49.0 g FEA15 3,000 pcs

GP-877ZC Φ37.5 x H30mm 80.8 g FEA15 3,000 pcs

GP-972ZC L33 x W27.5 x H38 mm 41.5 g FEA15 3,000 pcs

GP-1063ZC Φ32 x H31mm 47.0 g FEA15 3,000 pcs



Hangzhou Dahuan Technology Co.,Ltd.

                                                               Zamac Perfume Cap Wholesale

Factory direct price refined electroplated zamac perfume cap with various kinds of colors, shapes for your perfume bottle 
packaging, customization available for your private label perfume. GP Bottles is offering logo service with technology of 

printing, laser engraving, molding to create unique zamac perfume cap and glass bottle packaging. Contact us now to get 
more informations.

GP Bottles - Gpbottles.com

Image Model no. Dimensions Weight Neck MOQ

GP-1065ZC Φ35 x H27.8mm 53.5 g FEA15 3,000 pcs

GP-1528ZC Φ29.7 x H27mm 56.8 g FEA15 3,000 pcs

GP-3010ZC Φ30 x H32mm 62.5 g FEA15 5,000 pcs

GP-805ZC L25.5 x W25.5 x H27.8mm 32.0 g FEA15 5,000 pcs

Packaging
Each piece packed into one foam bag, then packed on plastic tray into outer master carton, other customize packing

way also available for your optional choice.

Lead Time
45-50 Calender days after order confirmation and deposit received

Payment
30% deposit after order confirmatio, 70% balance paid after goods confirmation


